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Dear BANN colleagues - G’Day!

I would like to personally invite you to experience the World Federation of Neuroscience Nurses Quadrennial 

Congress in Darwin, Northern Territory, AUSTRALIA, 22—25 July, 2025.  Come ‘Down Under’ to the Northern 

Territory’s capital city of Darwin. Fly from the UK into Darwin from Singapore or Hong Kong, or come via Sydney, 

Brisbane, Cairns or Melbourne. Don’t wait – book flights and accommodation now, as they will fill up! Remember, the 

currency exchange rate is quite different – mostly in your favour! We know it’s a long flight – we’ve done it many 

times, all you need to do is relax, sit back and enjoy 3 movies!

 Abstracts are open until 18 January. Help shape the future of neuroscience nursing. Don't miss this incredible 

opportunity to contribute to our collective knowledge and advance our profession.

This is your chance to showcase your research, share innovative practices, and connect with fellow neuroscience 

nursing professionals from around the globe. Whether you're a seasoned expert or an emerging voice in the field, we 

want to hear from you!

Vicki Evans (Roach) AM, WFNN congress Chair    Vicki.Evans@health.nsw.gov.au
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